Docket No. 50-320 JAR L8 T

GPU Nuclear Corporation

ATTN: Mr. E. E. Kintner
Executive Vice President

100 Interpace Parkway

Parsippany, NJ 07054

Gentlemen:

By letter dated December 9, 1986, we acknowledged receipt of your
November 20, 1986 request for exemption from the annual fee requirements
of 10 CFR 171 for Unit No. 2 of the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station.
While a decision has not yet been made on your request, this letter is
to inform you that the second quarterly payment billed by Invoice No.
F0422 and any subsequent FY 87 quarterly payments shouid not be made for
the TMI-2 facility until further notice is provided to you. At such
time as a decision is made on your November 20 exemption request, it
will be provided to you in writing and you will be informed about
further quarterly payments.

If there 2re questions on this matter, contact us on 301/492-7225,
Sincerely,

weiy e

C. James Holloway, Jr., Chief
License Fee Manayament Branch
Division of Accounting and Finance
Office of Resource Management
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